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From: Karas, Rebecca P(L)
Sent: Wednesday, August 24, 2011 3:01 PM
To: Li, Yong; Thomas, George
Cc: Khanna, Meena; Wilson, George; Manoly, Kamal; Munson, Clifford; Kammerer, Annie;

Chokshi, Nilesh; Ake, Jon
Subject: FW: Visit to North Anna

Thanks, Yong.

Cliff, Annie and I have the following information requests, to the extent you are able to get these:

While you are there, if you are able to get photographs of the seismic instruments, and note what elevation
each instrument is on, that would be helpful. If you cannot get photos, please not the foundation and
anchoring of the instruments. Also, if there is any damage noted, photographs of the damage with a note of
the location of the damage. Obviously, any information of actual measurements from the instruments, though
it sounded like that we may need to wait until their vendor's analysis is done in California. Also, if you are able
to get a copy of whatever procedure they are using to evaluate the plant and the process they are using for
that. It would be useful to know if they intend to do work beyond the visible inspections. Also, it would be
useful to understand what kinds of comparative analyses they intend to perform.

Rebecca Karas, Chief
Geosciences and Geotechnical Engineering Branch 1
Division of Site and Environmental Reviews
Office of New Reactors
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Phone: 301-415-7533
Fax: 301-415-5397

From: Munson, Clifford \'•
Sent: Wednesday, August 24, 2011 2:26 PM
To: Karas, Rebecca
Subject: FW: Visit to North Anna

From: Li, Yong
Sent: Wednesday, August 24, 2011 1:50 PM
To: Munson, Clifford; Kammerer, Annie; Ake, Jon
Cc: Thomas, George; Khanna, Meena; Wilson, George; Manoly, Kamal
Subject: Visit to North Anna

Hi, Cliff, Annie and Jon,

George Thomas and I will be at the North Anna NPP tomorrow to cooperate with Region II staff to do a post earthquake
visit to the plant.
If you have any particular information(or data) you are interested and questions you would like to ask, please let me
know so we will do our best to get those from the licensee.
Thanks!

Yong
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